

Harbour Pointe Senior Living is proud to announce that our community will be participating in the **Pharmacy Partnership for Long-Term Care Program** announced October 16 by the Department of Health and Human Services and Department of Defense.

This means **OUR RESIDENTS** will be **FIRST** in line to receive the COVID-19 vaccine as soon as one is available. This means NOW is the time to become a resident and enjoy the vibrant life you deserve. **This service is completely FREE for our community's associates and residents.**

In the meantime, we are able to provide the Abbot BinaxNOW Antigen Test, which is a rapid test that is able to detect SARS-CoV-2, the virus that causes COVID-19. This test can be used at the point of care without lab testing and produces results in 15 minutes.

It is no secret that COVID-19 has caused disruption and worry. We have been taking this virus very seriously and have provided our families and residents complete transparency for our COVID-19 protocols and safety measures, including Goodview thermal scanners and electrostatic sprayers.

We are confident that we are doing what we can to keep our residents safe and want to provide you or your loved one with a secure, vibrant and welcoming environment!

Call us today to schedule your private, personalized tour.

We can't wait to tell you all the reasons you should choose Harbour Pointe Senior Living!

